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17th September 2024

Asalam aleikum warahmatullahe wabarakatuh,

Dear parents 
Important update about VAT for Independent schools
On 29th July 2024, the government outlined its plans in a written statement to the House of Commons, to introduce 20% VAT on education that private schools provide for a charge, across the UK, from 1st January 2025. The 20% VAT will also apply to pre-payments of fees for terms starting on or after 1st January 2025 made on or after 29th July 2024. The plans also include measures to remove private schools’ eligibility for charitable rates relief in England.
The government has published draft legislation to be included in the finance bill. A technical consultation on these measures is open until 15th September 2024.
At this time, we do not have any more information to share, but we will keep you updated as soon as we have more details.
The proposed government plans will disproportionately impact small independent faith schools like ours that charge low fees. If VAT is introduced, school fees will increase. We appreciate that this is a difficult time and we will be in touch as and when we know more. 


Dahab Jihar 
Headteacher 
Hazrat Khadijatul Kubra Girls School 
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